
Ayden Middle School will be accepting new or gently-used 
school uniforms for our middle school-age students. As 
with every school in Pitt County, student’s must adhere to  
their school’s dress code. Occasionally, student’s may 
need a change of clothing while at school, as accidents do 
occur. By having these uniforms on hand, it will help elimi-
nate the burden of calling home or disrupting instructional 
time. 

Got Uniforms? 

Here is how you might be able to help! 

Please consider donating  any uniforms that you or someone you know 
may have outgrown to the school’s uniform drive. We all know how quick-
ly adolescents can grow, so please help out a friend or a fellow class-
mate in need. 

Donations will be accepted starting March 14, 2017 and will continue 
through April 12, 2017.  

Days: Monday through Friday from 7:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.  

Location: Ayden Middle School  

Clothing items needed:   

Pants & Shorts: Black, Khaki, or Navy blue 

**Sweatpants work great too! 

Belts: Solid color (brown, black or navy blue) 

Skirts or Jumpers (knee length or longer) 

Collared Shirts: White, Navy blue, Royal blue, Gold or Black 

Sweatshirts & Pullovers: White, Navy blue, Royal blue, Gold or Black 

Please contact Kristy Warren for further information: 
Phone: (252) 746-3672 

Email:warrenk2@pittschools.org 

 


